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Eye testing  and provision of eyeglasses at a nominal cost to the of the weavers  

in collaboration with Visionspring Foundation on 7th August 2022 

As per program, registration and eye testing of weavers was started on the forenoon of 7th August 2022, 

the National Handloom Day in premises of the Nuapatana no 2 Weaver Coop Society in an orderly manner. 

Visionspring foundation deployed technical team with equipment, who undertook the eye examination and 

provided eyeglasses on payment of a nominal amount of Rs 80 only per eyeglasses. The weavers expressed 

satisfaction and gratitude by getting the eyeglasses at a. The team assured that those needing special 

eyeglasses, which were not readily available with the team, would be provided eyeglasses within a period of 

one month. On the first day, eye screenings of 98 weavers were done, out of which 84 weavers were provided 

eyeglasses. The program will continue for about ten days for covering up to 1,000 weavers as per target.  

 

Weavers waiting for registration for eye testing at the camp site (observing covid protocol)  
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The weaver with the sepctacles after the eye test at the camp site  

 


